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RBA Feedback on Spectrum Outlook 2017-2021

The RBA would like to thank RSM for the work in developing the ‘Draft Five Year Spectrum
Outlook 2017-21’,

While we have no specific feedback to make, we would like to reiterate our desire to work
closely with RSM and government officials as you work through the outcomes of the
consultation process on the future use of VHF Band IIl and other issues that affect the
commercial radio industry in New Zealand.

The RBA has recently formed a new Technology Sub Committee who will be meeting quarterly
and would like to extend an invitation to ministry officials to attend these and ensure any issues
you would like to review with the industry can be tabled and discussed as required.

We look forward to working with you as you work through your plan.
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